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14 September 2021 
 
Mr Mike Bacon 
Fenland Architectural Design 
Homelea 
Chilsworthy 
Holsworthy 
EX22 7BQ 

Application No: B/21/0344 

Case Officer: Consultant Planning Officer 

 
 
Dear Mr Bacon, 
 
Renovation of building  for use as a house in multiple occupation, for 10 persons 
maximum and construction of two-storey wing following demolition of existing single-
storey rear wing at 125, High Street, Boston PE21 8TJ 
 
Thank you for your e-mail received in the Planning Department on 09 September 2021 
regarding your application for Full Planning Permission at the above location.  I write to inform 
you that as per your instructions your application has now been filed away as being 
withdrawn. 
 
If you decide to resubmit your application, there will be no fee incurred provided that the 
application is the first revision of an application for development of the same character or 
description, on the same site, by the same applicant and is submitted within 12 months of the 
original application. Further information regarding the fees is available online at 
www.planningportal.co.uk. 
 
If you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact that case officer.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mike Gildersleeves  
Assistant Director – Planning 
Boston Borough Council and East Lindsey 
District Council  
 
We can provide this information in other languages and formats for example, in large 

print, in Braille or on CD.  Please phone 01205 314200. 
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